
 

【Report】 

Orientation for New International Students in Fall 2023 

On September 28, the orientation for new international students enrolled in Fall was held at the International 

Exchange Salon. 31 people attended, including 18 new students（including students who participated via zoom）, 

faculty members and members of international exchange group, Science Buddy. After a welcome speech by 

Professor FUNAHASHI, a chairperson of the SISC, faculty members explained in English about support system 

for international students in our department, various precautions in daily life, and administrative procedures. 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Welcome Party for International Students Enrolled in Fall 2023 

On October 18, a welcome party for international students enrolled in Fall was held at the International Exchange 

Salon. A total of 41 students and faculty members, including 18 international students, participated and deepened 

their exchanges. They introduced themselves to each other and had a light meal with chatting a lot. We will 

support all students to make their life at Osaka University start smoothly. 

  

   

  

   


